
840 South Canal Street, 7th Floor, Chicago, IL 60607 
Phone: 312‐878‐4164 

 

June 9, 2017 
 
Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Ave., 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
(605) 773-3201 
 
VIA E-FILING 
 
RE: Airus, Inc.: S.D. PUC Tariff No. 1 – Access Tariff Filing Pursuant to FCC ICC/USF Order 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Airus, Inc. (Airus) hereby submits revised pages for Airus SD PUC Tariff No. 1.  These revisions are 
being filed in accordance with the Federal Communications Commission’s (“FCC’s”) Report and Order 
and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in Docket Nos. WC Docket No. 10-90, et al. (FCC 11-161, 
rel. 11/18/11) and subsequent related orders, and Sections 51.911 and 61.26 of the FCC’s rules.  This 
submission includes:  

 2nd Revised Sheet 1, Replaces 1st Revised Sheet 1 

 2nd Revised Sheet 2, Replaces 1st Revised Sheet 2 

 2nd Revised Sheet 105, Replaces 1st Revised Sheet 105 

Airus hereby adds a cross-reference and URL hyperlink at page 105 that references its interstate access 
tariff for all intrastate terminating access rates.  This will result all per-minute-of-use terminating 
intrastate access rate elements automatically mirroring the Company’s corresponding interstate access 
rate elements.  This filing is requested to become effective on July 31, 2017 (the same day Airus’s 
interstate access tariff revisions to implement Phase 6 of the FCC’s intercarrier compensation reform plan 
are expected to go into effect). 
 
If there are any questions concerning this filing, please feel free to contact me at (312) 506-0933 or at 
regulatory@airustel.com. Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Patrick Phipps 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
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